
From: Liu Yao 
Sent: Sunday, February 7, 2021 5:10 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Objection on D01-20013&D02-20025 
Importance: High 

Hi, 

I am a resident on Rothbury Rd which is close to 11160 & 11172 Yonge Street, and I got 
attached mail recently. I am quite shocked by the new request, a 15, and even 18 & 35 high 
building. I can't image when my kids are playing on the backyard and someone can watching 
them from these high buildings, our privacy are just exposed to thousands of strangers! 
Where will be the greens & trees go? These high density development will greatly decrease 
the community average education and traffic  resource. 

As a community resident, I am strongly object this request, and want to say "NO" to this over 
development. 

I'd like to be notified of the progress of this proposed Official Plan / Zoning By-law 
Amendment. Please consider this as a official written request. 

Thanks, 

Yao. 
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